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My name is Gerd'Anice S Noel, and I am a Licensed Master of Social
Worker (LMSW). I attended Troy University (GO TROJANS!) where I
received my Bachelor of Social Work with a concentration in Case
Management. My career post-grad began in direct practice within the
scope of children and family welfare. I had the opportunity to work on
multidisciplinary teams that sought to meet the needs of parents and
their children. However, as I worked within diverse communities and
differing populations, I recognized families were sorely at a
disadvantage due to the lack of available resources, policies that did
not fit their individualized needs, the stigmas tied to seeking mental
health treatment, in addition to the trauma associated with other
varying factors. My passion for service that impacts lives, longed for
further growth and expansion. Thus, in true Trojan fashion, I returned
to Troy University to receive my graduate degree in Social Work, with
a concentration in Mental Health. Amid my years of practice, my
primary objective, no matter the setting, has been to provide
individuals the space to understand the true power within their voice. I
believe it is essential to understand how trauma affects an individual
holistically. When I am not in the office, I enjoy writing, traveling,
singing, and spending time with family and friends.  Let’s grow
together! 
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